May 12, 2025

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Trenton Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing to obtain comments on its FY 2025 Annual & Five(5) year plan as required by 24CFR Par 905. The hearing will be held on June 18, 2025 at 2 P.M. and 5:00 P.M. at the Trenton Housing Authority Business Office.

The Housing Authority Agency Plan identifies basic goals and strategies over a five year period as required by HUD.  The Agency Plan will be available for review and or inspection by the public at Trenton Housing Authority Office during office hours.


